SAN JUAN, PUERTO

March 6, 1963

Mf. Stanwood R. Morss

R.R, . No. 3

Bradford, Massachusets

Dear Mr. Morss:

Thank you for your interest in WHOA.
This letter is to confirm your recep-
tion of WHOA, 5,000 watts at 870 kc.

Please do not hesitate to contact us

again,

Walter R. Eddy
Chief Engineer
WHOA Radio
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